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13 May 2022  
 
Jane Stanley 
Director 
Healthwatch Worcestershire 
Civic Centre 
Queen Elizabeth Drive 
Pershore 
WR10 1PT 
 
 
Dear Jane  
 

RE: Young People’s Health and Emotional Wellbeing Report  
 

Thank you for sharing your Healthwatch Report on ‘Young People’s Health and Emotional 

Wellbeing’ and the associated recommendations. The feedback has helped us to identify specific 

actions that we can take to improve service across Worcestershire for young people. 

As requested, we have produced a plan that sets out what these specific actions are (enclosed). 

The Worcestershire Children and Young People’s Emotional Wellbeing and Mental Health 

Partnership Board will be responsible for overseeing system delivery against these actions.   

I hope the response to your recommendations demonstrate our collective commitment to acting 

upon the feedback provided within your report. May I take this opportunity to thank you again for 

the work undertaken, and for your ongoing support in seeking to improve services for young people 

across Worcestershire.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Simon Trickett 

Chief Executive  

NHS Herefordshire and Worcestershire CCG 


